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September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

School Systems 

Summary of Actions Deadline 

For Information Purposes N/A 

 
With the new term just starting, we wanted to give an oversight of the systems in place to 
support students in their learning and allow parents and carers an insight to their child’s 
progress. 

Academic Progress and Homework 

Many parents will be familiar with ALIS, our system to monitor academic progress, student 
timetables, Google Classroom feeds and canteen balances and spending. ALIS can be 
accessed at https://parents.anglianlearning.org/ 

Attendance, Homework, Rewards and Behaviour 

Additionally, we have a separate system that allows parents to track daily their child's 
rewards, homework, and behaviour entries. It is also possible on this system to report an 
absence. Parents and carers will receive an email with their child’s/children’s access codes, 
enabling an account to be created at https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login. We 
recommend downloading the ClassCharts smartphone app, which allows parents and carers 
real-time monitoring of their child’s day. 

Food and trips payments  
 
WisePay is our online platform for canteen and trips payments, and parent accounts can be 
accessed at WisePay - Bottisham Village College 
 
Online Learning Platform  
 
Seneca provides guided learning activities to complement lesson content. Parent accounts 
can be accessed at https://app.senecalearning.com/sign-up-parent. Seneca will be launched 
to Year 7 students and parents in the coming weeks. 
 
Booking Enrichment Activities  

School Cloud allows students to sign up for lunchtime and after-school clubs and activities 
and can be accessed at https://bottishamvc.parentseveningsystem.co.uk. Emails to create 
an account will be sent in the coming days. 

https://parents.anglianlearning.org/
https://www.classcharts.com/parent/login
https://www.wisepay.co.uk/store/generic/template.asp?ACT=nav&mID=150189
https://app.senecalearning.com/sign-up-parent
https://bottishamvc.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/


  

  

  

We appreciate this is a lot of information for new parents, so if you have any questions 
please do get in touch with enquiries@bottishamvc.org.    

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr D Fullman 
Deputy Principal 
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